From: Tristram Carver

To: Docket, Hearing; Paul Bollwerk
Subject: [External_Sender] Proposed License Amendment Request, Nuclear Fuel Services, Docket No. 70-143
Date: Wednesday, January 25, 2023 12:29:43 PM

Honorable ASLB Panel Chair and NRC Rulemaking & Adjudications Staff:

Thank you for your January 23, 2023 MEMORANDUM. I am submitting a limited
appearance statement in order to make the Atomic Safety and Licensing Board aware of
my concerns at issue in this proceeding.

I am concerned about how this will effect the health of my children when they visit their
grandparents in TN. Please consider allowing a public hearing.

Tristram Carver
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